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Dear Parent or Carer 

  

GCSE Preparation During Easter Holidays 

  

I trust that you are well.  I would like to thank you for your ongoing support in the lead up to your 

child’s GCSE examinations this summer. Undoubtedly, it has been a challenging time for this Y11 

cohort.  Examinations will be going ahead in the summer, in some subjects awarding bodies have 

made some allowances. Teachers have used this information to prepare students.  

  

Please find enclosed: 

  

1. Your child’s most recent grades, reflecting March Mock Examination performance. 

Please use this report as a basis for discussion with your child. 

  

2. Summer GCSE Examination Timetable and Guidance 

  

3. Easter School Revision Session Timetable  

  

It is crucial that your child utilises the Easter Holiday by doing lots of independent revision. This can 

be supported by creating a revision timetable for the two-week period along with a suitable place to 

study. After the Easter break, we have just 3 weeks until the GCSE examinations begin.  

  

In the lead up to the examinations, should you require any support from individual teachers please 

feel free to email them directly. Email addresses are enclosed. If your child has been invited to a 

specific revision session during the Easter holidays, their teacher(s) will let them know. 

  

Wishing you and your family all the very best for the Easter Holidays. 

  

Yours faithfully 

  

  

 

 

Mr Ibrahim Syed 

Vice Principal 

  


